
July 29, 2021 

 

TO:  Antoinette Pancaro, Town Clerk of North Stonington 

FROM:  Thomas Fabian, Recreation Director of North Stonington 

 

RE:  July 1, 2021 “Regular” Meeting of the Recreation Commission 

 

This is to inform you that the above-mentioned Recreation Commission Meeting did not take place due 
to “no quorum”. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Thomas Fabian 


